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Indicator 14: Post-School Outcomes
Data Collection

July 2025

	
Dear Administrator of Special Education:
 
Each year every school and district across the Commonwealth is required to participate in the Indicator 14 survey collection for every exiter. We ask that you survey exiters who graduated, aged out, or dropped out during the previous school year (in this case, 2023-2024) about their post-school outcomes.

On Monday, July 21, from 1:00 to 2:30 p.m., DESE and our new vendor, Crescent Bend Consulting, will be hosting a webinar open to all districts to go over data collection procedures. 

Indicator 14 Data Collection Procedures Webinar
Monday, July 21, 2025; 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83485857548?pwd=JZmZ3LetICbZK6Ad8caCtRL6Ca36UZ.1
Passcode: 565527
Webinar ID: 834 8585 7548

The webinar will provide key information as you begin the data collection process this year, including contact information for our new vendor and tips for conducting a successful data collection. There will be time to take your questions and the webinar will be recorded and posted on our Indicator 14 web page as a reference.

Thank you for your assistance with Indicator 14 data collection and for the work you and your colleagues do every day on behalf of children and youth with disabilities in the Commonwealth. For additional information on Indicator 14, please see our Indicator 14 web page or contact us at IDEAdata@mass.gov.  
 
Best regards,


Jamie L. Camacho
Acting State Director of Special Education
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